
THE UNION
DIFFERENCE

AFSCME Local Union leaders and Council 36 staff have 
negotiated a Separation Incentive Program (SIP) with the 
City of Los Angeles, to alleviate furloghs. 

This is a great opportunity!

If the program is successful, there will be NO furlough days!

All applications must be turned in All applications must be turned in by August 3rd. Access  
your MyLACERS account for more information. If you do not 
have a MyLACERS account, email LACERS at 
lacers.services@lacers.org and request a PIN to create an 
account.

WE ARE AFSCME STRONG!


